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An Employee-Owned Company 

 

December 10, 2020 

 

 

 

Sam Durfee, AICP 

Senior Planner 

41 Green Street 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

 

Re: Proposed Development – Waiver Request 

 310 Louden 

 

Dear Ms. Durfee: 

 

BL Companies, Inc on behalf of our client, would humbly request a waiver to Section 18.08. The 

proposed drive-through layout does not provide a by-pass lane for interior drive through lane for 

approximately 75’ feet prior to the order menu board. After vehicles reach the order menu board 

the lanes merge and a by-pass lane is provided. 

 

The proposed restaurant operation does not require a by-pass lane prior to the menu order board. 

 

If you require additional information, please contact me at 860-760-1933. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matthew J. Bruton, P.E. 

Project Manager 

 


